

City of Auburn, Maine

Office of Planning and Permitting 60 Court Street | Auburn, Maine 04210 www.auburnmaine.gov | 207.333.6601

To: Auburn Planning Board **From:** Megan Norwood, City Planner

Re: Strip Zones: Planning Board to remove this item from the table and retable to a date

certain (Staff suggests the November Planning Board meeting)

Date: October 12, 2021

The Planning Board tabled this item at the September 14, 2021 meeting pending receiving additional information. Staff feels, given the amount of discussion that has already taken place on this item, that it can be handled at the November Planning Board meeting.

At this meeting, we recommend the Planning Board remove the strip zones from the table and table the discussion to the November 9, 2021 meeting.

Megan norwood

Megan Norwood City Planner